

South Anchorage High School Hockey Booster Club

www.sahshockey.com



The South Anchorage High School boy's hockey team, for the 2020/2021 season, consists of a group of 40 dedicated players who commit a great deal of time and hard work to be superb student athletes, both on and off the ice.

The Booster Club provides important financial support throughout the season for such things Senior Night, team meals and lodging when traveling, the End of Season Banquet costs for players and coaches, as well as the cost of jerseys and socks and other items needed to support our players.

We are asking for your consideration in making a donation on behalf of our players so we can continue to provide for the needs of the team and coaches, and to create a high school season that is memorable and enjoyable for all.

To thank you for your donation, and because of our abbreviated season, we are offering the following donation option this year:

Center Ice - \$100 Donation – Listed on Website and in Game Programs, & Thank You Puck

The South Anchorage High School Hockey Booster Club is a 501(c)(3) small non-profit exempt organization eligible to receive tax-deductible charitable contributions. Tax ID # 20-1453598

I, along with all the parents, players, and coaches would like to thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Nicole Marshall, Booster President

Checks can be made payable to **SAHS Hockey Booster Club** and mailed to:

SAHS Hockey Booster Club c/o Nicole Marshall 3930 Eastwind Drive Anchorage, AK 99516

Business cards can be mailed with donation or emailed in pdf or jpg format to: SouthHky@gmail.com

If provided, please reference, on the check, the name of the player making the donation request.

DONATION REQUESTED BY:		
	(Player Name)	